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DPS SERVICES CATALOGUE

Thank you for your interest in the Services Catalogue for the Department of 

Parliamentary Services. The document is currently under review as part of 

preparations for the new Parliament. 

An updated DPS Services Handbook will be available late December 2013. 

If you have any questions please email DPSCustomerService@aph.gov.au or call 

(02) 6277 5087. 
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